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Thursday 30 November 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE: July 2024 Normandy Trip – waiting list 

 
I am writing to let you know that your child has been allocated a place on the waiting list for the Normandy trip. We 
were delighted that there was so much interest and went back to the trip company to see if they could accommodate 

a larger group. Unfortunately, this was not possible as there simply is not the space at the château to accommodate 

any more of us on these dates. I am sorry for the disappointment I know this will cause. 
 
If a space becomes available, names will be drawn out of a hat and I will get in touch to see if your child would still like 
to attend. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Ali Wickham 
Curriculum Leader of Modern Foreign Languages 
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